






BUGBROOKE MEDICAL PRACTICE -  PATIENT NEWSLETTER


JULY 2010      ISSUE 3





   





TEL: 01604 830348


FAX: 01604 832785





Opening times


Monday to Friday 8am to 6.30pm


Monday & Wednesday evenings 6.30pm to 9pm





VISIT OUR WEBSITE  � HYPERLINK "http://www.bugbrookemedicalpractice.co.uk" ��www.bugbrookemedicalpractice.co.uk�











AL-ANON


Al-anon has only one focus: “To help and support families and Friends of problem drinkers.”





Anyone whose life is or has been affected by someone else’s drinking may attend an Al-anon group.





Al-Anon family groups are confidential self help groups, non-religious, non-political, non-discriminating. You do not need a Doctors referral to attend.





Al-Anon family groups provide a safe environment where anonymity is assured, people can gain insight into their problems and learn from the experience of others how best to improve the quality of their own lives.





To speak to someone who understands and for details of an Al-Anon meeting near you ring


020 7403 0888 or contact www.al-anonuk.org.uk, their opening times are 10am-10pm everyday.
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WE NEED YOUR HELP





We have a text 


reminder service for pre- booked  appointments.


To get this working properly we need your


mobile phone number.





Please speak to a member of staff or complete one of the forms on reception.











PROTECTED LEARNING TIME











STARTING IN SEPTEMBER 2010, THE SURGERY WILL 


CLOSE ONE TUESDAY AFTERNOON A MONTH 


FOR STAFF TRAINING.





THE NORMAL OUT OF HOURS SERVICE – NENEDOC – 


WILL BE OPEN IF YOU NEED URGENT MEDICAL


ATTENTION WHILE THE SURGERY IS CLOSED.





 THEIR TELEPHONE NUMBER IS:  03336 664 664





THE DATES WE WILL BE CLOSED IN 2010 ARE:





14TH SEPTEMBER


12TH OCTOBER


9TH NOVEMBER


7TH DECEMBER











GP Registrars





August will see a change of GP Registrars at Bugbrooke, we say Goodbye to Dr Adeel Tariq & Dr Yasser Alaskary, they have been with us for 1 year and have qualified as General Practitioners during this time. 





We will certainly miss them & wish them well for the future.





Dr Gregoire Williams and Dr Tamasin Campbell-Owen will be our new GP Registrars at the Practice from the 4th August.





TELEPHONE TRIAGE





THE DUTY DOCTOR WILL TRY TO GIVE YOU AN APPOINTMENT AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.





PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU CAN  CHOOSE WHICH DOCTOR YOU SEE, HOWEVER, DUE TO WORKING PATTERNS, THIS MAY MEAN THAT YOU WILL HAVE TO  WAIT LONGER FOR AN APPOINTMENT.





Dr Shribman works in the Practice on Mondays, Tuesday mornings & Wednesday evenings.


Dr Miller works in the Practice on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Fridays.


Dr Martin works in the Practice on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays & Fridays.


Dr Kilpatrick works in the Practice on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays


Dr Mason works in the Practice on Wednesdays, Thursdays & Fridays.





Are you travelling abroad this summer?





For advice about holiday vaccinations, complete a - “Travel Vaccination Request Form” –


which is available from reception.





We will ask you to ring back 2 working days after handing the form in, during this time one of our Practice Nurses will check your medical records and the up to date advice for the place(s) you are visiting. The Nurse will  record  the recommended vaccinations in your medical records and this information will be given to you when you ring.














